
 

  

O A K W O O D   U N I V E R S I T Y 

A L U M N I   A S S O C I A T I O N 
 

OAKWOOD UNIVERSITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

BOX 30162 

7000 ADVENTIST BLVD. NW 

HUNTSVILLE, AL 35896 

 
ALUMNI  ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
 

CYNTHIA POWELL-HICKS, MA, PHD 
GLOBAL PRESIDENT 
 

DESMOND PIERRE-LOUIS, MED 
GENERAL VICE PRESIDENT 
 

ELEANOR  PALMER  
VICE PRESIDENT OF DEVELOPMENT 
 

RANDAL LEONARD, MA 
TREASURER 
 

PAT MCBEAN PATES, MA, EDS 
SECRETARY 
 

HARRY SWINTON, JR., BSEE 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY 
 

ELD. DONALD BEDNEY, II, MDIV, JD 
CHAPLAIN 
 

JAYSON  S. BROWN, BS 
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS 
 

ANTHONY WINSTON, CRNA, EDD 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 

 

DANIEL SMITH, MA 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
 

REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
CARLA LAWTON-JOHNSON, ESQ    

ALLEGHENY EAST 

VACANT  

ALLEGHENY WEST 

DARRELL ALEXANDER, RN, BS   

CENTRAL STATES 

BARBARA A. BRYANT, MSW  

LAKE REGION 

KRISTINA DESIR, MPA, MS  

NORTHEASTERN 

DR. D.C. NOSAKHERE THOMAS, MBA  

PACIFIC UNION 

EMILE  D. PARKER, MBA  

SOUTH ATLANTIC 

SHAWN R.H. SMITH, ESQ  

SOUTHEASTERN 

DEBRAH SLACK, BS  

SOUTH CENTRAL  

PEGGY BURNS, DDS  

SOUTHWEST 
_________________________________________________    

 

    

WWW.OAKWOODALUMNI.ORG 

 

 
 
February 28, 2018 
 
Dear Dr. Pollard: 
 
Last Thursday, on behalf of the OUAA Board, our treasury sent 
your VP for Finance a check for $60,000 towards the OU Student 
Center Treehouse project. This check brings the Alumni 
Association donation to the Treehouse project to a total of 
$100,000 to date. These funds represent our donors’ targeted 
giving for the Student Center. 
 
In addition, over a year ago, the OUAA Board allocated $40,000 
of capital funding to the Student Center Treehouse project. The 
final $40,000 donation will be remitted after we receive written 
confirmation of the timeline for beginning construction and 
completion of the project. 
 
Please understand that we are accountable to our donors to 
ensure that their donations are applied as requested. We are 
sending these funds to you with the stipulation that in the event 
of unforeseen circumstances that prevent the completion of this 
project, the total sum will be returned to OUAA for return 
distribution or reallocation according to donor inclinations. 
 
We offer our continued support as you move forward with plans 
for successful completion of this project. 
 
In His Service, 
 

C. Powell-Hicks 
 
Cynthia Powell-Hicks, M.A., Ph.D, 
President 
 
Copy: Ms. Sabrina Cotton, VP Finance 
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